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19th April 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Subject: Wilding Club – Saturday 22nd April 
 
Join us at Wilding Club this Saturday, 10am-12noon. 

This is our first Saturday meet up.  If you’ve not been before what can you expect? 

We do a variety of wilding tasks, it’s not all gardening!  This weekend we’ll be digging 
beds, planting and sowing seeds, measuring for a possible new pathway, planning 
compost bins, possibly building new planters.   

And of course we’ll be admiring all the beautiful spring flowers which are bursting 
into bloom.  

It’s a friendly and fun way to meet other families, and everyone leaves feeling 
replenished by the chance to get outdoors.  

The children often join in with the Wilding jobs, but there’s also lots of football and 
general playing!  

Everyone is welcome – no skills needed.  We have most tools but if you have forks, 
secateurs, hand tools or gloves, feel free to bring them along.  

We’d love to see you there on Saturday.  If you have any questions please email 
Bex, Craig and Yuliya at cumberlandwildingclub@hotmail.com  
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